
ERLANGER FRÜHLING   2019  
Sunday, 7th April 2019, 1 – 6 p.m.

    We will  again take part in  the  Erlanger Frühling  this year. To do this we
need a lot of help from our Society's members,  making cakes or helping
out  on the day  with setting up,  selling, making  coffee and  cleaning  up
afterwards. 

    In addition, the Handicrafts Group will be selling their home-made items.
It is always a great opportunity for us to earn money for charity and without
the help of  our membership it will be very hard to achieve this goal. The
proceeds this year will go to the Förderverein Tagespflege in Erlangen.

By the way, if you are donating a cake,  please remember that no cakes with
cream can be sold and that a list of ingredients will have to be provided.
    Anything  you  can do to  assist  will  be greatly  appreciated,  so  please
contact Bridget Ineichen (Tel. 25529 or bridget@ineichen.de)  and let her
know what you can do to help. Asst. Ed.


